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NATIONAL AUXILIARY 
PRESIDENT JEAN HAMIL  
TO VISIT FLORIDA 

National President Jean 
Hamil will be visit Florida 
March 9-11, 2022. 

Join her March 9th for 
dinner at the SPC Zachary 
L. Shannon VFW Post 
2550 in Dunedin Florida at 
6:00 PM.   

On March 10th at the Safety 
Harbor VFW Post 10093, 
to Honor Jean, there will be 
an Aisle of Flags ceremony 
at 11:00 AM. A luncheon 
will follow at 11:30 AM 

 

  

 

A lot of wonderful things have happened in this Department since my last message 
to you. We were able to meet at the Fall Conference, the Southern Conference, 
the Mid-Year Conference, and the National Mid-Year Conference. Each of these 
meetings we were able to spread the magic that is happening in the Department 
of Florida. 

The Department has achieved 100% plus in membership, and we are on pace to 
exceed all our program goals.  We simply are doing great.  We achieved all of this 
because of the dedicated and committed members of this Auxiliary.  It is exciting 
to see all the success everyone is having. 

With only a few months to go until our Department Convention, I want to thank 
every member, Auxiliary President, District President, and the Department line 
Officers for all the hard work you do each day to carry out our goals and 
objectives.  Our success only means that we are helping Veterans and their 
families.  After all, that is the best reward we can get for being Auxiliary members. 

Loyally, Tela Harbold 

 

http://www.vfwauxflorida.org/
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DISTRICT 18  AUXILIARY 5277 
4th Annual Chinese Auction 
Fundraiser 
A huge ‘Thank You’ to Auxiliary 
5277 members Stephanie 
Spathakis, Aloha Suyapa Prince 
Rosario, Mary Molenda and Letitia 
Price 
for 
their 
hard 
work 

coordinating the 4th Chinese 
Auction.   The money raised from 
the auction was donated to the 
W.H.O. organization along with 
Certificates of Appreciation to 
those who continuously support 
the VFW Auxiliary. 

 DISTRICT 19 AUXILIARY 1590  
RECOGNIZES ILLUSTRATING 
AMERICA ART CONTEST WINNERS 
 
Auxiliary 1590 in Dayton Beach Florida 
met to judge and select winners of the 
Illustrating America Art Contest entrants.  
 
Auxiliary 
members 
took 
delight in 
the 
amazing 
artwork 
students 
created.  There were so many exceptional 
entries. 
 
An Awards Ceremony was held for the 
winners giving them all Recognition 
Certificates and Gifts along with much 
encouragement to all, to enter the contest 
again next year.  
 

DISTRICT 19 AUXILIARY 3282 HOMOSASSA FLORIDA  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

VFW Post 3282 Auxiliary 
members recently visited the 
VA OPC facility in and 
distributed cards, candy, and 
snacks to every!  The 
Auxiliary received cards and 
phone calls from many of the 
veterans who received the 
handouts and expressed 
their gratitude to the 
Auxiliary members.   
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DISTRICT 19 AUXILIARY 1590 
HONORS WINNING STUDENTS 
 
Auxiliary 1590 in Dayton Beach held 
an Awards Ceremony at the Basilica 
of St. Paul School in Daytona for the 
“Illustrating America “Art Contest .  
Almost 200 students participated in 
the contest.  Their work is amazing, 
Patriotic, demonstrating love for God 
and Country. 
 

 

 
 

 

DISTRICT 7 AUXILIARY 8189  
RECOGNIZE SCHOLARSHIP 
WINNERS 
 
Auxiliary and VFW members from Post 
8189 in Homosassa Florida recognized 
winners from their VFW Post of the 
2021-2022 Voice of Democracy, 
Patriots Pen, and the Smart Maher 
Educator of the Year 

 
DISTRICT 9 AUXILIARY 9272  
PARTICIPATE IN AUXLIARY 
COMMUNITY OUTREACH PROJECT 

Auxiliary 9272 members from Seminole 
Florida assisted the community Elks 
Lodge with their annual Casino Night 
fundraiser. It was a great night helping 
another organization support their cause.    
 

E-mail your articles and pictures of your auxiliary activities to Cindy Estell, Editor-in-Chief, at 
cestell1954@gmail.com. 

 

 

mailto:cestell1954@gmail.com
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DISTRICT 6 AUXILIARY 1689 
WELCOME’S HOME VETERANS 

Severanl auxiliary members from District 6 
Auxiliary 1689 in Jacksonville made signs to 
“Welcome Home” Vietnam Veterans in the 
community.  50 years of waiting far to long! 
 

 
 

DEPARTMENT PRESIDENT’S  
SPECIAL PROJECT 

“BED * BATH * AND BEYOND 
FOR VETERANS VILLAGE” 

To date, the Auxiliaries have 
donated over $60,000 towards the 
Department President’s Special 
Project. 
 

 
 

DEPARTMENT PRESIDENT TELA HARBOLD HOMECOMING CELEBRATION 
APRIL 29TH – 30TH  2022  
AT THE SAFETY HARBOR RESORT AND SPA ON TAMPA BAY 
 
EVENTS: 
Friday, April 29th Hospitality Room will be available from 5pm to 11pm 

Saturday, April 30th A Cash Bar will be available starting at 5pm with a Buffet Dinner sstarting at 
6pm with Entertainment to follow 

A Three-Entrée Buffet Dinner will be served and will include your choice of Chicken, Fish, Pork, or Veggie 
Entrée, Choice of Starch, Seasonal Vegetables, Dinner Rolls and with Chefs Dessert Selection 

Dinner will be limited to 150 
Please RSVP to Cindy Estell at cestell1954@gmail.com no later than March 29, 2022

  

 

https://blogs.va.gov/VAntage/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Village-entrance_r1.jpg
mailto:cestell1954@gmail.com
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